
SECRETARIAT OF THE ASSEMBLY OF STATES PARTIES 
  

 THE HAGUE WORKING GROUP AND THE NEW YORK WORKING GROUP OF THE 

BUREAU 

 

Fourth joint meeting 

 

7 October 2020 

 

via WebEx link 

 

On behalf of the Coordinators of The Hague Working Group and the New York Working Group, 

Ambassador Jens-Otto Horslund (Denmark) and Ambassador Michal Mlynár (Slovakia), respectively, 

the Secretariat hereby extends an invitation to attend the fourth joint meeting of the Bureau working 

groups, which will take place on Wednesday, 7 October 2020 from 9:00-11:00 hours (New York) / 

15:00-17:00 hours (The Hague) / 22:00-00:00 hours (Seoul). The President of the Assembly, Mr. 

O-Gon Kwon, will participate in the meeting. 

 

The working groups will hear introductory remarks from the Chair of the IER, Mr. Richard 

Goldstone, after which the Experts will respond to the written questions previously submitted to them.  

 

Details on the submission of questions to the Experts on the report, to be issued on 30 September 

2020, have been previously conveyed to States Parties and all relevant stakeholders on 18 September. 

The 18 September 2020 message of the Chair of the Independent Experts, Mr. Goldstone, is posted on 

the website of the Court:  

https://asp.icc-cpi.int/en_menus/asp/sessions/documentation/19th%20session/pages/review.aspx 

 

The agenda for the meeting is as follows: 

 

1. Report of the Group of Independent Experts  

2. Other matters 

  

The meeting is open to States Parties, non-States Parties, the Court and civil society.  

 

Details of the WebEx meeting will be conveyed in due course. 
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